
 
Staff Report

 
Report To: Council Meeting 

From:  Magda Badura, CAO/Treasurer 

Date:         2020-05-14 

Report: 2020-12 

Subject:   Port Glasgow Yacht Club Engineering 

 
Recommendation: 

That West Elgin Council hereby receives the report from M. Badura, CAO/Treasurer re: Port 
Glasgow Yacht Club past due engineering invoice for information only. 
 
 
Background: 
On April 28th, 2017 Port Glasgow Yacht Club sent a letter to previous administration asking for 
support and financial help towards breakwater design and construction.  A letter from the Yacht 
Club is attached to this report.  On May 11th, 2017 Council in a recorded vote passed the resolution 
to cover 50% of engineering study cost of up to $20,000 for an arrowhead breakwater system at 
the Port Glasgow Marina.   
 
Financial Implications:  
Unbudgeted item; Invoice for $7,753.16 can be taken from Marina Pier Extension Reserves. 
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Attachments:  

Final Approval Date: May 12, 2020 

 

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below: 

Jana  Nethercott 


